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July 8th 2015 – The Shilton Parish Council Meeting   

Thank you to all who attended the Open Consultation meeting, at Bradwell Village Hall, 
to discuss points of interest concerning the Solar Farm appeal at Shilton Down Farm.  
 
Shilton Parish Council would like to thank Mr Harry Metcalfe who  reported  on the scheme 
and helped clarify some of the concerns raised. 
 
After the meeting Mr Metcalfe kindly fed back to Ecotricity the discussion points raised by 
residents.  As a result, Ecotricity is now reviewing the best way forward for the scheme 
and has put their appeal application on hold.  
  
 
 

Ann Tyldesley  - Clerk to the Council 
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